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Division Memorandum
No. ¥ ,s. 2025

CAREER GUIDANCE PROGRAM (CGP) CURRICULUM EXITS TRACKING

To:

SYSTEM FOR SCHOOL YEAR (S.Y.) 2024-2025

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
CID and SGOD Chiefs

Public Schools District Supervisors

Public Secondary Schools

All Others Concerned

1. In reference to OM-OASOPS-2025-01-010159 from the Office of the Under-
secretary for Operations dated February 13, 2025 titled “Career Guidance Pro-
gram (CGP) Curriculum Exit Tracking System for School Year 2024-2025, all
Grade 12 learners of the schools are requested to answer and complete the
curriculum Exits Tracking System thru this links: https:/ /tinyurl.com/CETS-

2. To ensure 100% compliance/participation and safeguard validity of the said
survey, all Secondary School Heads are directed to assist the above-mentioned
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3. For Queries, please contact Daisy May M. Bucao @ 09366455322 or Mr.
Allan R. Galanza @ 09265856670

4. For information and compliance.
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Republika ng Pilipinas

DBepartment of Education
OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR OPERATIONS

MEMORANDUM
DM-OUOPS-2025-10- (59
TO - Regional Directors

Minister, Basic, Higher, and Technical Education, BARMM
Schools Division Superintendents

Public Secondary School Heads

All Others Concerned

FROM

SUBJECT : CAREER GUIDANCE PROGRAM (CGP) CURRICULUM EXITS
TRACKING SYSTEM for SCHOOL YEAR (S.Y.) 20242025
AND CONDUCT OF LOCALIZED CAREER EXPO

DATE : February 13, 2025

In line with the annual data gathering for the Curriculum Exits of Senior High School
(SHS) graduates, the Department of Education (DepEd), through the Bureau of
Curriculum Development (BCD) and the Bureau of Learner Support Services-Youth
Formation Division (BLSS-YFD), will spearhead the Curriculum Exits Tracking
System (CETS) for School Year (S.Y.) 2024-2025.

In this regard, all Regional and Division Youth Formation Coordinators
(RYFCs/DYFCs), Guidance Counselors, Guidance Designates, Career Advocates, and
Grade 12 Section Advisers, with assistance from the Supreme Secondary Learner
Government (SSLG) Officers and their respective Teacher-Advisers, are requested to
inform SHS Graduates for S.Y. 2024-2025 to complete the Curriculum Exits
Tracking System via the following link: https://tinvurl.com/CETS-SY2024-2025.
The system will officially open on February 26, 2025.

Furthermore, in preparation for the National Career Expo (NCEX) 2025, which will
take place on March, all secondary schools, in coordination with their respective
Regional and Division Offices, are encouraged to conduct a Localized Career Expo
(LCEx) throughout the months of March and April 2025. The LCEx may include
career caravans, career fairs, and similar activities that provide learners with career
guidance and opportunities. The event should highlight the four (4) curriculum exits:

higher education, employment, entrepreneurship, and middle-level skills
development.
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All Regional Offices are requested to submit a consolidated After-Activity Report,
which should include photo and/or video documentation of the LCEx, as Means of
Verification (MOVs). These reports must be submitted to the email of the BLSS-YFD
no later than April 15, 2025, and will be featured during the NCEX 2025.

For any questions or concerns, please contact Dr. Gina Lopez Cruz, Senior
Education Program Specialist and Officer-In-Charge of the BLSS-YFD, at
biss.vid@deped.gov.ph.

For immediate dissemination and strict compliance.
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